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Choose an item. 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: David Lopez, Deputy Director of Parks 

MEETING: October 13, 2022 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report, hold a discussion, and give staff recommendations regarding pickleball pilot 
courts at Warren Park.  (Staff Presenter: David Lopez, Deputy Director of Parks) 

SUMMARY:  

The Parks and Recreation Department has considered opportunities for pickleball in Burleson 
parks at the request of local pickleball advocates and City residents.  Upon review of the 
existing parks inventory, it was determined that Warren Park may be an optimal location for a 
pilot program to gauge community interest and demand for the sport that requires little to no 
additional funding.  Data collected from a pilot program could be used to help guide decisions 
for future program needs for the City.   

OPTIONS:  

1) Recommend support of pickleball pilot program as presented. 

2) Recommend support of pickleball pilot program with changes. 

3) Recommend not moving forward with pickleball pilot program. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends moving forward pickleball pilot program as presented. 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

No additional funding requested. 

STAFF CONTACT: 

David Lopez, CPRP 
Deputy Director of Parks 
dlopez@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9297 
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